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Highways Professional Services Framework - RFI
Liverpool City Council are planning to advertise an opportunity to procure a Highways specific Professional Services framework in September 2021.  Prior to the publication of this opportunity we are looking to engage with the market and request feedback on our outline plan for this contract.

We would encourage all interested parties to offer feedback on as much of the issued RFI document as possible. We are looking for opinions on number of proposed elements of the tender package and framework structure.

Your company will need to register on Procontract (Due North) to be able to receive the opportunity. The documents will only be available on Procontract (available via the Due North site). Once you have registered you will need to go to the “my opportunities” section on the home page of Procontract and follow the instructions as a supplier to enable you to return your submission.
To register your organisation on Procontract click on the following link https://procontract.due-north.com/register, go to suppliers’ area and click on “register free”.

Closing date for submissions is 01st September 2021 at 10:00am
